
DATE:  February 17, 2010 

   

SUBJECT:  Interagency statement on meeting the needs of creditworthy 

small business borrowers. 

   

HIGHLIGHTS:  The Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, along 

with the other financial regulatory agencies
1
 and the state 

supervisors
 
(collectively, the regulators), has adopted the 

attached statement on Meeting the Credit Needs of Creditworthy 

Small Business Borrowers. The regulators have issued this 

statement to restate and elaborate their supervisory views on 

prudent lending to creditworthy small business borrowers. 

   

DOCUMENT 

LOCATION: 

  

http://www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/srletters/2010/SR1002.

htm 

   

FURTHER      

INFORMATION: 

  

Timothy A. Bosch, Vice President 

Banking Supervision and Regulation Department 

(314) 444-8440, or 1-800-333-0810, ext. 448440 
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